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Good Morning,

As an Australian citizen, I would like to submit that I do not agree in anyway that my
government should extend any emergency powers and should dismiss any bill that
suggests the ongoing disruption of our daily well-being and functioning lives. I do NOT
agree with or support the current lock-downs and restrictions, as it is a violation of citizens
freedoms and quality of life. Freedom which allows those, who wish to voluntarily enforce
their own separation measures, have a right to do so in their own living space. But to make
it a legal overriding enforcement goes against the very nature of the law of our land. The
law of the constitution which is,in nature, to bring freedom from oppression, rather then
enforcement of law which entraps the very ones it was created to protect.

Please forward this letter to whomever is needed to register this as a formal request. I look
forward to hearing from you,

Rachel Monique Adele Rose Vilt
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